From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us
Subject: Fwd: CBA Ratification
Date: June 28, 2021 at 8:45 AM
To: Carlene Adamson carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us

Please add to negotiations for classified staff.

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S.
Browning Public Schools
Superintendent

'In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!"

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Josephine Wagner <JosephineW @bps.k12.mt.us>

Date: Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 8:40 AM

Subject: CBA Ratification

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag @bps.k12.mt.us>, John Salois <johns@bps.k12.mt.us>, Shelli Lavinder-Schwalk <slavinder-
schwalk@mfpe.org>, Dennis Juneau <DennisJ @bps.k12.mt.us>, Crystal Tail Feathers <crystalt@bps.k12.mt.us>

On Wednesday, June 23, 2021, members of the Browning Federation of Classified Employees met and unanimously ratified the
bargained agreement for the 21-22, 22-23, and 23-24 school year.

It was nice to be able to work together to have such productive meetings and come to an agreement on what was the best for all
involved.

Have a nice day. When you are ready for signatures, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Josephine Wagner
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